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COMMENT
My comment is directed at the plans for
the new ENTRADA development at 64th
and McDowell. It would help those of us
who live nearby, and dislike all the
apartment/condos being built on
McDowell, if this didn't emulate the ugly
boxes already built along this street. | feel
the too high, too gray walls are
. encroaching excessively on the desert
Comment:

environment | enjoyed living in. Another
major concern is about the heavy increase
in traffic on McDowell and also 64th
Street. Are there new signals being
planned for 64th and the entrance to the
Giants baseball facility? This space isn't
big enough to voice all the displeasure |
feel for the City Council and their work
over the past 9 years!

Comments are limited to 8,000 characters and may be cut
and pasted from another source.

PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR NAME:
First & Last Name: Rosalyn Carrillo
AND ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING ITEMS:

Email: r_carrillo@msn.com
Phone: (480) 265-9977


mailto:DevelopmentReviewBoard@Scottsdaleaz.gov
mailto:DevelopmentReviewBoard@Scottsdaleaz.gov
mailto:r_carrillo@msn.com

Address: 6543 E. Hubbell Street

Example: 3939 N. Drinkwater Blvd, Scottsdale 85251




